Applicant: Karen Magistrelli
Regarding: Special Use Permit — Recreational Camp

Applicant Comment Response Letter
October 1, 2017

This submittal is in response to an email 9-28-17 from Nina. As I understand the email, we need to make minor
revisions to the Letter of Intent by clarifying the number of yearly events for the proposed event center.

I've also changed some information on our Letter of Intent related to our development phases.

I want to repeat again: We don't want our special use permit to be held up by our events request. Gatherings are
a secondary use of our special use permit. We depend on your expertise to advise us as to what would be a plan
for occupancy, hours of operation, and maximum number of events per year that staff will accept without
creating conflict with our request for a Recreational Camp.

Thank you for your help

Karen Magistrelli



